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To:  
International Commissioners and other principal 
contacts of National Scout Organisations in the  
European Region 

Geneva, 30 July 2014 Circular 24/2014 

Review of meetings held alongside the 40th World Scout Conference 
Dear friends, 
With the World Scout Conference fast approaching, we thought it would be useful to review the additional 
meetings that are anticipated alongside the Conference, which will be of interest to you.  
 
Saturday, 9 August – 20.30 – 22.30 
Informal pre-meeting hosted by Scouting Nederland 
Room Urška 4, GR Exhibition and Convention Centre, Ljubljana 
Monday, 11 August – 09.45 – 11.00 
1st Regional Meeting  
Festival Hall, Vilharjeva cesta 11, Ljubljana 
Monday, 11 August – 15.30 – 16.00 
Informal get-together for Regional Volunteers present at the Conference 
European Scout Office, Dunajska cesta 10, Ljubljana 
Wednesday, 13 August – 17.30 – 19.00 
European Partners’ meeting, Unguvu 
European Scout Office, Dunajska cesta 10, Ljubljana 
Thursday, 14 August – 12.00 – 12.30 
Friends of Scouting in Europe (FOSE) Reception 
European Scout Office, Dunajska cesta 10, Ljubljana 
Thursday, 14 August – 20.00 – 22.00 
Africa – Europe meeting; including Unguvu Partners’ meeting. European Partners please encourage your partner NSOs 
to be present. 
Room Povodni Mož 3 (below the main plenary hall), GR Exhibition and Convention Centre, Ljubljana 
Friday, 15 August – 13.45 – 15.45 
2nd Regional Meeting 
Main Conference Plenary hall, GR Exhibition and Convention Centre 
Friday, 15 August – after the closing ceremony and dinner 
European Party 
Venue and timing to be advised 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Ljubljana. Please note that the European Committee and staff members 
may be contacted at the European Scout Office, situated just outside the Convention Centre area.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
David McKee 
Regional Director 


